EXHIBIT

s

Jennifer Orozco

From: Maegan Jacobe <maeganjacobe@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 3:46 PM

To: Plan

Subject: Dollar General Opinion

Towhom it may concern,

Please do not approve to have a Dollar General put in. We absolutely do not need a Dollar General in
Juniper Canyon. We also don’t need another over priced cheap store. People who live up here, live out of
town for a reason. If we need something we go to town. A lot of people work in Redmond or Bend and go
to the stores there if they need anything as well. We don’t need more traffic up here and we don’t need to
develop all the land.

Thankyou,

Maegan Nahale a juniper canyon resident

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



